
Sacred Heart Catholic Church and St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 PARISH BULLETIN  

Sacred Heart Church Reverend Dariusz Ziebowicz, S.D.S.  
Rockne, Texas Deacon Roger Muehr (512) 303-3082 St. Mary’s Church 
(512) 321-7991 Deacon Alvin Frerich (512) 303-5202 String Prairie, Texas 
(512) 303-2723 (fax) 4045 FM 535, Bastrop, TX 78602 (830) 839-4580 
shcrockne@hwtx.com http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com https://stmarysp.church 

Hall Rental: Please e-mail sacredhearthallrentals@live.com or call Diana and Mauro Rodriguez, 512-673-7422. 
  Holtman Hall Contracts are posted on the church website, http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com/ 
Baptism: One class is required for parents and sponsors!  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Marriage: A six-month notice is required.  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Pro-Life Coordinator: Linda Kutach Strmiska, 512-560-7197 or lifeatshc@gmail.com.  
Ministry to the Sick: When a parishioner is hospitalized or homebound, please contact the rectory. 

 

January 24, 2021 – Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
MASSES: Monday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) Souls in Purgatory 
 Tuesday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) Elizabeth Pollok – by Carrie & Dan Pechacek 
 Wednesday 7:00 p.m. (String Prairie) Rudolph & Hettie Goertz – by Clayton & Anne Seidel 
 Thursday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) For the Parishioners 
 Friday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) Vernon Bartsch – by Kathy Bartsch 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Rockne) G.L. “Bugger” Hanna – by Nelda Thompson 
 Sunday 8:00 a.m. (Rockne) Living and deceased members of Peter & Mary Goertz Family – by Family 
  10:00 a.m. (String Prairie) Gilbert Seidel – by Leroy & Fran Herauf 
 
All homebound visits are called off.  If there is an emergency, please contact the office, 512-321-7991 and leave a 
message.  (Father Dariusz) 
 

Weekend Masses at Sacred Heart, are now being held in Holtman Hall.  We have met or exceeded the required limitation 
of our Church. 
 

Live Stream Masses:  All weekend Masses will continue to be live streamed. When possible, we will live stream 
Thursday’s 7:00 a.m. Mass and 15 minutes of Adoration. 
 

Live Stream Participants wishing to Receive the Eucharist:   
Sacred Heart: Reserved parking in the front row of Holtman Hall. 
St Mary’s: Park near the south side door. 
   *Our ushers will ensure you receive the Eucharist. 
 

Confession schedules: 
Sacred Heart: Saturday night after 5:00 p.m. Mass, in Holtman Hall 
St. Mary’s: Sunday morning following 10:00 a.m. Mass, in the Church Hall 
 

Eucharistic Adoration at Sacred Heart:  Thursdays 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.  No sign up necessary. 
 

The Rockne-String Prairie Knights of Columbus would like to thank both parishes for the donations towards the “Coats for 
Kids” program. We collected 107 coats for the kids and were distributed to 4 different charities. We would also like to 
thank UniFirst Uniforms, out of Austin, for the donation of cleaning the coats. (Mark Meuth) 
 

Collection:  $3,924.00 
 
Jan. 30 Statue: Deacon Alvin Frerich Family   
Jan. 31 Statue: Letitia Wilhelm   
 Chalice: Ovon Goertz 
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue or Chalice home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after 
receiving and before returning. 
 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 
Jan. 27 Cleaning: Sandra Izquierdo and Team 1   
Jan. 31 Statue: Kyle & Kelsey Hammons   
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after receiving and 
before returning. 
 
Collection:  $613.00 
 
The St. Ann's quarterly meeting will be held today, Sunday January 24, in the hall at St. Mary's.  Masks are required and 
social distancing will be adhered to.  Hope to see you there.  (Fran Herauf) 
 
St. Mary's Church will be having a Meals To Go fundraiser next Sunday, January 31.  Serving will be from 11:00 a.m. to 
12:30 p.m., or until all plates are sold.  The meal will be Bar-B-Que chicken, pinto beans, coleslaw and potato salad.  $10 
per plate and donations are welcome.  Thank you in advance for your support.  (Michael Goertz) 
 
St. Ann's will have a bake sale next Sunday, January 31.  Proceeds will go directly to the Church.  If you can help by 
baking something or by buying something, it would be greatly appreciated.  Thank you.  (Fran Herauf) 
 
The Rockne-String Prairie Knights of Columbus would like to thank both parishes for the donations towards the “Coats for 
Kids” program. We collected 107 coats for the kids and were distributed to 4 different charities. We would also like to 
thank UniFirst Uniforms, out of Austin, for the donation of cleaning the coats. (Mark Meuth) 
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